
October 2023
PTO News!

Our first PTO meeting was held on 

September 11th and was a great way to start 

our PTO school year! We hope that you’ll be 

able to join us for our next meeting on 

Monday, October 16, 2023. 

October begins with our Spiritwear fundraiser! 

This fan-favorite is back with new offerings 

from a local vendor! We are so excited for our 

families to see the amazing custom EW 

designs available.

Our EW Kindness Challenge kicks off this 

month! This is a week-long Kindness event 

where our students will experience in-

classroom activities, as well as, have the 

opportunity to fundraise - all in the theme of 

kindness. More information is on the flyer 

which was sent home and is one our website.

Thank you to everyone who completed our 

Restaurant Night survey! Our Committee 

Chair, Genevieve Britto, used your answers 

to reach out to area restaurants for the school 

year and more info on our first Restaurant 

Night will be out soon!

New this year, we are asking for Room 

Parents for Unified Arts Teachers! If you are 

interested in coordinating support for our UA 

Teachers (gym, music, art, library) please 

reach out to us!

FOLLOW US!

Facebook           Website 

ptoboard@ewpto.com 
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Happy Fall!

EMERSON-

WILLIAMS
October 13

EW Night at Hartford 

Atheltics

October 16-20 

EW Kindness Week 

October 16 

EWPTO Meeting ● 6:30 

October 18 

EW Unity Day  

October 20

Deadline for Lyman Pies 

October 24-26

Early dismissal / 

Parent-Teacher Conf. 

November 3

Picture Re-take day 

TOWN

October 17

WECC 

Annual Meeting ● 6:30

October 24

BOE Meeting ● 7:00
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Lift Up & Shout-Out!
(a new section of our meetings & newsletter to support all members of our school community)

Huge thanks to:

Amy Burlingame and Colleen Mattatal for an AWESOME book fair! Thank you to everyone who 

volunteered during the day and evening hours to help our kiddos find books that interest them! 

Shana Smith and Lauren Rhines for organizing our school picture days; and to Brandy Kerns 

and Lauren Damm for your help keeping the K-2 day running smoothly! And our teachers for 

being flexible with our schedule and for helping your students through the process! 

All our parents who signed up to be Room Parents! 

Leslie Williams and Liz Netz who organized our Food Drive during Orientation nights! 

Stripes for greeting our kiddos on Walk, Bike, Roll to School Day!

James, Dan, and Veronica for keeping the EW environment safe and clean – you are appreciated 

on Custodian Appreciation Day and everyday!!

THANK YOU TO OUR GENEROUS SPONSORS!



Stripes Package: $150
Includes business card on EW PTO website, featured on our 

Facebook page, and included in at least 5 Tiger Topics newsletters. 
Plus featured in emails to parents and in our Sponsorship Spotlight. 

Tigress Package: $100
Business card on EW PTO website, and featured in emails to 

parents. 

Cub Package: $25
Business card on EW PTO website.

To reserve your ad space, email 
2yrpres@ewpto.com

We accept business cards or jpeg/pdf files
Checks payable to Emerson-Williams PTO 

Send to:
EW PTO 

461 Wells Rd.
Wethersfield, CT 06109

Attn: Lauren Rhines  3
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